Dear Parents,

Thank you for supporting High Point Baptist Academy's middle and high school sports programs! As we progress through the season, it's been encouraging to see our student-athletes grow in skill, teamwork, and character.

Athletics at High Point are about much more than just competition. Sports provide a unique environment where our students learn invaluable life lessons—teamwork, perseverance, humility in success, resilience in failure, and personal growth.

These experiences help shape their character and prepare them for challenges both on and off the field. Beyond the physical game, athletics offer opportunities to build lasting relationships with teammates, coaches, and competitors—all within a Christ-centered community.

We firmly believe that every part of our lives, including sports, should honor God. As 1 Corinthians 10:31 reminds us, "whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do all to the glory of God." Likewise, verse 33 encourages us to act in ways that bless others and reflect God's love.

As parents and fans, you play a vital role in this mission. Your words, attitudes, and actions in the stands and around the team set a powerful example. We encourage you to represent Jesus well—showing respect, encouragement, and grace to players, coaches, officials, and fellow spectators. Your faith-filled example helps create a positive atmosphere that reflects the heart of High Point Baptist Academy.

Our prayer and goal this season is that through our words, actions, and sportsmanship, God will be glorified and that our student-athletes will be a positive influence on those around them.

We appreciate your partnership in encouraging and supporting your children as they grow in faith and character through athletics. Together, let's make this season one that honors God and builds lifelong values.

Let's have a great season!

In Christ, Drew Kidd